
 

BLOG 34 

Once again time has raced by, & we have even launched a small exposition in a 

delightful café called Le Caméléon in Montfort-sur-Argens. It is a café 

associative, & only open for a few days a week-but a very relaxed atmosphere, 

with plenty of shelves full of games, scrabble, chess etc. I went there to see 

some paintings of a friend, & asked if I could do the same, which has resulted in  

a place to hang our paintings until the end of May. Three of the easy-art group 

have joined in & hung their paintings & we had a very successful vernissage at 

the beginning of April. We have even sold some paintings which is always 

satisfying, so, on we go, watch this space. 


